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PE DAYS for RECEPTION CLASS 

 

Reception PE Days will take place on 

Tuesdays and Fridays.  Could you 

please send your child into school 

wearing their PE Kits on these days.  

Many thanks 

 

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL 

 

We have Poppies and merchandise in the 

School office. Everything costs £1.  

 

If you would like your child to purchase a 

poppy or if you would like to purchase one 

yourself please send your child in to school 

with the correct money.  

This is an amazing charity and we appreciate 

any support towards this.  



                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

CHURCH – WAR MEMORIAL 

 

All of the children have been 

decorating crosses in school this 

week. They will be walking along to 

St Andrews Church next Friday 11th 

November to place their decorated 

crosses on the War Memorial.   

CLOTHING DONATIONS 

We would be grateful for any donations of 

clothing for children aged 2-6 years. We 

would be extremely grateful for any 

donations of socks and trousers.  

 

Many thanks again for your continued 

support.  

CINEMA TRIP 

Children in years 1-6 will be attending 

the Cinema on Thursday 10th November 

to see Croods 2.  

Consent forms have been sent home. 

Please ensure this is signed and handed 

back into school before the 10th 

November to ensure your child can go.     



 

 

 

    

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

                                                                                   

 

                                                                                               

 

                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CULTURE BRIDGE NORTH EAST 

 

We will have a company called Culture 

Bridge North East coming into school 

on Tuesday 8th November to do some 

filming. They will be coming into school 

to see how we do creative learning in 

Cambois.  

 

Consent forms have been sent home 

with all children. If you are happy with 

the consent form please complete this 

and return it to school. If we do not 

receive the form we will assume that 

you do not consent to your child being 

filmed.   



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

 

 

 

                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

o Every Monday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

o Every Wednesday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

o Every Thursday – Swimming Years 1 & 2 (alternate weeks) 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Friday 

 

o 8th November - Culture Bridge North East Filming 

o 10th November – Cinema Trip 

o 11th November – Children attending War Memorial 

o 7th December – Christmas Fayre 

                             

 

 


